
We are excited to offer a free farmer’s style School Market 
program!  All families of students at Sutherland 
Elementary School are welcome. During COVID-19 the 
market will be drive-thru - no need to get out of your car.

School Market
Sutherland Elementary School

• 4:30 PM– 6:00 PM
• Sutherland Elementary School
• Drive-thru market
• Rain or shine
• All items are free
• First come, first served

Items that may be available include fresh produce, 
chicken, spaghetti, peanut butter, jelly, cereal, 
cheese

This School Market is supported by the United States Department of Health and Human Services, Administration for Children and Families 

as part of an award totaling $3 million. The contents are those of the author(s) and do not necessarily represent the official views of, nor an 

endorsement, by the Department of Health and Human Services], or the U.S. Government. For more information, please visit the 
Department of Health and Human Services website.

February 25 - Thursday

March 25 – Thursday

April 29 – Thursday

May 13 - Thursday


